
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 27th January 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 3 

Let every light shine 

Star of the 
week: 
Wrens: Larry for 
being an 

enthusiastic learner.   
 
Owls: Freddie for 

fantastic writing. 
 

Skylarks: Maddison 
for a huge 
improvement in 

writing.  
 

Kestrels: Ross for 
fantastic writing. 
 

Star of the week 
certificates are given out 
every week in Sharing 
Assembly. Please join us 
to hear all about our 
learning this week. 

 

 

Valentines Disco  

Don’t forget the School Valentines Disco on Wednesday 8th February 
from 5-7pm, Entry £2.50 per child. The event will include snack 

stalls, a tea and coffee zone for parents, a raffle and a children's 
Tombola so please come along and join us and bring your pennies. 
We would also be really grateful if you could donate any unwanted 

Christmas gifts, raffle items and tombola items. If you have any 
donations please bring them to school on Friday 3rd February. 

 

A big thanks to you Friends for their amazing support!! 

Parents Evening  
Parents evening will take place on the first week back after half 

term. It will be on February 23rd from 3.25pm till 7pm. The 
appointments last for ten minutes each if you feel you need a longer 
appointment then please see your child’s class teacher to book an 

alternative date. The books will be in the hall for you to look at while 
waiting for your appointment, we ask that your children stay with 

you as the classrooms will be set up for their learning the next day. 

Sign-up sheets will be on the classroom doors on Monday.  

 Dates for you diary 

Tuesday 31st January: 9.00am Owls’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Wednesday 8th February: Valentines disco 5pm-7pm  

Thursday 9th February: Federation day- Fair Trade Focus.  

Friday 10th February: Last day of school  

Monday 20th February: Children to return to school  

Thursday 23rd February: Parents evening  

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Memories  

Hosepipe 
Does anybody have a hosepipe that they no longer require for Owls’ 

outside area? If you have a spare you no longer need please to 

speak to Mrs Lansdell.   


